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To: ES-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2017 12:09:16 PM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

I am a resident of Idaho and an avid outdoorsman. I believe that this mining operation would be harmful to the
environment, outdoor recreation, and could cost more than the revenue it claims to bring in.

Mining operations bring in short term profit, but leave long-term cleanup costs, and the risk of ruining the river is
high.

This part of Idaho is beautiful and needs to be preserved for future generations. Please think of the people of Idaho,
and the environment and do not allow this mine to go through.

Mr. Robert Elliott






